
EEDA is hosting a free Proud & Supported workshop to
support LGTBQA+ people with intellectual and

developmental disabilities.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

What being LGBTQ+ is
The different ways people can identify and present themselves
What different kinds of discrimination against LGBTQ+ people
there are
What stereotypes are and why they are bad
How to find community and support

The workshop will talk about things like:

March 7th, 2024
9:30 a.m. or 4:30 p.m.

Presented by John Raffaele, LMSW and Matthew Kuriloff from
the Developmental Disabilities Planning Council (DDPC).

Cornell Cooperative Extension
423 Griffing Avenue, Riverhead, NY 11901

Where:

When:

https://www.eed-a.org/proud-and-supported.html

